
Consistent with the Guidelines for Redemption of the $100 Cotton Notes 
after December 31, 2019 issued by the Central Bank of Trinidad and 
Tobago on January 17, 2020, the Central Bank will continue redemptions 
of the $100 cotton notes for those persons who were hospitalized, 
incapacitated, out of the country or unable for legal or other 
demonstrably serious reasons to deposit or exchange the $100 cotton 
notes by December 31, 2019.

The Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago will be open for redemptions 
of the $100 cotton notes during the months of February and March and 
up to and including April 1, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on:

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays only

Please note there will be no redemptions on Carnival Tuesday, February 25, 2020.

Arrangements for Tobago are published separately.

Issued by the Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago, 
February 6, 2020.

Contact Information:

Website: www.central-bank.org.tt 
Email: info@central-bank.org.tt
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